
 

 
 

World Book Day Special- 

 Wednesday March 19th 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Following all the fun and effort that was put into World Book Day, your school submitted 
photo/s of the classes that took part and there are some fabulous costumes! These are now 
going to be printed in our souvenir special on Wednesday March 19th   
 
This is a brilliant and extremely popular keepsake for families, and will be available to buy in 
all local outlets at £1.60 a copy for a week from the publication date.  
 
We will be ordering extra papers in for this, but demand will be high, so make sure you make 
a note to head out to purchase on the day to avoid disappointment! 
 
As well as the newspaper, photos may also appear on our website/social media channels. If 
any of these media platforms are a problem, please contact your school office as soon as 
possible.  
 
If you have any questions please call us on 0330 403 3004 or send us an email to 
specialeditions@nationalworld.com. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kerry 

 

The Bucks Herald. 
Tel: 0330 403 3004 

 
 


